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			This newsletter - sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays - contains important information and resources to support community pharmacies across England.







		




			In this update: 2024/25 Flu Letter; MPs briefed about Pharmacy First; NHSBSA update on Pharmacy First; Join our Data Security & Protection Toolkit webinar.
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			The Department of Health and Social Care, the UK Health Security Agency (UKHSA) and NHS England have jointly published the national flu vaccination programme letter for the 2024/25 season.

The letter outlines several key points, including details of a change in the timing of the programme for most adults, the eligibility of cohorts, and the use of reimbursed vaccines. Starting from 1st September 2024, pharmacies will only be able to vaccinate pregnant women. Vaccination for other adult cohorts will begin in October, with the exact start date to be confirmed by NHS England in due course.







		Read more 




		




			MPs back pharmacy at Pharmacy First showcase event
Yesterday, Community Pharmacy England and other national pharmacy bodies briefed 25 Parliamentarians and their teams about the newly introduced Pharmacy First service at a drop-in event in Parliament.

The event showcased the value of Pharmacy First whilst also highlighting the financial and operational pressures faced by community pharmacies. Attendees expressed their support for the service and recognised the important role that pharmacies play in supporting local communities.

MPs were asked to help in raising the critical state of the sector in Parliament and with Ministers, including by signing a letter calling on the Government to do more to support community pharmacies.
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			Read more, including our CEO's statement 







		




			Further update from NHSBSA on Pharmacy First submissions
The NHS Business Services Authority (NHSBSA) has emailed pharmacy owners to highlight that they are continuing to work closely with IT system suppliers to resolve issues with the Pharmacy First data they have supplied. 

While discrepancies in data have been reported, NHSBSA advises that this will not affect payments for the Pharmacy First service. In the meantime, pharmacy owners should continue to work with their Pharmacy First IT system supplier helpdesk to escalate any discrepancies. They should also not confirm their claims in MYS until the issue has been resolved.

Read more







		




			Book now for our Data Security and Protection Toolkit (2023/24) Workshop
We will be holding a webinar on Wednesday 20th March at 7pm to help community pharmacy owners to complete the Data Security and Protection Toolkit for 2023/24.

This will be a workshop session where representatives from Community Pharmacy England and NHS England’s Digital Team will discuss the Toolkit questions, talk through the available guidance materials, and answer questions about making the declaration.

Register to join
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